THE
SOUTHERN
HEARING
CHARITABLE
TRUST

Notice of the

Annual General Meeting
of the Southern Hearing Charitable Trust
To be held on
Tuesday 22 October 2024 at 5:30 pm

In the meeting room of Southern Cochlear Implant Programme
Milford Chambers, St George’s Hospital, 249 Papanui Road, Christchurch

AGENDA

. Apologies

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting, held on 24 October 2023
Matters arising

Chair’s Report

Chief Executive’s Annual Report

Finance Report

Election of Trustees

General Business

Please RSVP to:

David Kent
E mail: dnkent@xtra.co.nz
Phone: 0800 500 405
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